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Our Ref: CP/WBC 
 
October 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 5 Welcome Service 
 
We are pleased to be able to invite you to our Virtual Year 5 Welcome Service. Which will be held this 
Friday the 9 of October 2020.  You will be able to join from 1:40pm and the service will start at 1:50pm 
(technology permitting). 
 
As social distancing and infection control measures mean we cannot meet together as we usually 
would do, we are using Microsoft Teams to hold this welcoming service.  
 
In order to join us, you will need to have the Microsoft Teams app installed on a device of your choice 
(or be using a PC with Microsoft Edge or Google Chrome).  You can just click on the link below and 
when the time is right, you will be able to join the meeting and watch the Welcome Service.  Each 
Year 5 tutor group will also be watching along from their classrooms. 
 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_ODdhYWQ2M2QtY2NhOS00MzdjLTlhYzQtZTJkNTljMTNkNzgz%40thread.v2/0?
context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22283d4cdd-c8de-4e57-977f-
29a8c1b2df7a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%227fd5f6cb-a530-4633-aefd-cc434b96f4e1%22%7d 
 
In order to ensure the service can go ahead without issues and to protect the safeguarding of our 
community, we ask you to follow the following advice: 
 
•  When you join, please join with your webcam disabled and microphone muted.  Please keep 

these disabled for the duration of the service. 
 
•             Each class will be watching along, but will have their webcam switched off.  
 
•             It is vital that you do not record or redistribute any portion of the service. 
  
Prior to joining the meeting, you may wish to view the welcome video sent by our new Headteacher, 
Mr Daniel Jeffries, which can be accessed by following the information below. 
 
For those who are unable to attend, we will also provide two videos for you to watch to welcome you 
to our school. These will be accessible on Friday from the Parents page of our website, via the link 
below: 
 
https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/year-5-welcome-service  
 
We do look forward to welcoming you officially. 
Kind regards 
 
Mr C Pipe 
Head of Year 5 
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